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LEGAL DEPARTMENT 504 COURTHOUSE , . ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 • TELEPHONE 572-2727 

Mqrch 24, 1969 

,, 

Mr. Jack C. Delius 
General Manager of Parks andRecreation 
City of Atlanta 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Re: Adamsville Health Center 

Dear Mr. Delius: 

Please pardon my failure to answer your letter of February 25 
concerning the Adamsville Health Center. The Commissioners 
have instructed me to have the property appraised. As 
soon ·as this appraisal has been received, I will give you 
the benefit of same. 

HS/v 

t 
Yours very truly, 

Harold Sheats, 
County Attorney 

~ •• ,# t_.... .... .,.....,. ."'\.. .... -
. -· 




